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Presentation By Howard Webb, Director Of Transportation Operations, Florida Department Of

Transportation, To Provide An Update On The Hollywood Boulevard and A1A Construction

Projects.

Staff Recommends:  Presentation

Explanation:

Howard Webb, Director of Transportation Operations Florida Department of Transportation
will provide an update on the Hollywood Boulevard and A1A Construction Projects.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Dr. Wazir Ishmael, City Manager
Gus Zambrano, Assistant City Manager for Sustainable Development
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